
 

TOWN OF NEW DURHAM 

CONSERVATION 

COMMISSION 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

   THURSDAY, DECEMBER 18, 2014      

  7:00 PM @ NEW DURHAM TOWN HALL 

 
IN THE EVENT OF INCLEMENT WEATHER THE PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE 

HELD ON FRIDAY DECEMEBR 19, 2014 @ 7 PM @ NEW DURHAM TOWN HALL 

                   
You are hereby notified that the Conservation Commission, pursuant to RSA 36-A:4 and RSA 

36-A:5-II, will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday December 18, 2014 at 7:00 pm at the New 

Durham Town Hall. The hearing is called for the purposes of acquiring an executory interest in 

a Conservation Easement on the Clarke property in cooperation with the Society for the 

Protection of New Hampshire Forests (Forest Society), and expending $43,350 from the 

Conservation Fund for related acquisition costs.  The Forest Society would assume fee 

ownership of the parcel as an expansion to its Cooper Cedar Woods reservation. The property in 

question is (Map 251 Lot 012) and is located on Berry Road 

 

 

The public is welcome to attend. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Posted 12/01/2014 

 Amy Smith 

 

 

               

 

Town Hall PO Box 207  .  4 Main Street New Durham, NH 03855-0207  .  603-859-7171 


